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HIGHLIGHTS  

• We have a chance to help discard needless regulations  
• We want to hear from you!  
• Comments are due by May 2  

On April 11, the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) issued a Deregulation Request 
for Information (RFI) seeking public input on federal regulations that may be overly 
burdensome or outdated. This is a key opportunity for the care at home industry to speak 
up and influence future policy.  
As your national voice for home care, we are preparing comments—and we want to hear 
from you, our members.  
What Regulations Should We Highlight?  
We are planning to submit a unified response on behalf of our membership that 
encompasses all provider types and lines of business. We welcome your feedback 
on federal regulations that hinder your ability to operate, grow, and retain your workforce. 
This includes rules from federal agencies, including, but not limited to, CMS, the 
Department of Labor, and OSHA.  
What red tape or roadblocks make it harder for you to serve clients or support your 
workforce?  
Share Your Input by May 2, 2025  
Turnaround time for comments is quick, as comments are due May 12th. Please email us 
at regulatory@allianceforcareathome.org with “Deregulation” in the subject line to share 
your thoughts. We are asking for feedback by close of business Friday, May 2, 2025. 
Whether it’s a specific regulation, a trend you’ve noticed, or a persistent compliance 
headache, we want to hear about it.  
Together, we can make the case for a regulatory framework that supports, not stifles, 
quality care in the home.  
Let’s make our voices heard!  
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